Dear Sir/Madam,
Re:  Local Plan Review- Comment and Objection

The traffic implications for the Appleton area are quite horrific. At the present time,
there is a backlog of traffic from the Cat & Lion pub tailing back along the London Road
to Owen’s Corner, and beyond, during the morning rush hour. The increase in housing in
this Green Belt area will only make this congestion much worse. Has there been a traffic
consultation assessment?

The smaller villages of Appleton Thorn, Stretton, Hatton and Grappenhall Village will be
engulfed by the amount of houses that are scheduled to be built. Why not build on
Brown field sites rather than the Green Belt?






